FER 2 0 1990

In Reply Refer To:
License: 49-21178-01
Docket: 30-139877/90-01

Pomrenke Wireline Services, Inc.

ATTN: Nick E. Pomrenke
Radiation Safety Officer

P.0. Box 1934

Reck Springs, Wyoming 82901

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 30, 1991, in response to a telephone
conversation between you and Mr. Wesley Holley of my staff on January 23, 1991,
During the telephone conversation, Mr. Holley had requested information in
addition to that given in your letter dated January 16, 1991. Your letter
dated January 16, 1991, was in response to our letter dated December 24, 1990,
which requested information in addition to that provided in your letter dated
September 13, 1990. Your September 13, 1990, letter was in response to our
Tetter and attached Notice of Violation both dated August 21, 1990. We have
reviewed your reply and find it responsive to the concerns raised in our
telephone conversation of January 23, 1991. We wilil review the implementation
of your corrective actions during a future inspection to determine whether full
compliance has been achieved and wi | be maintained.

Sincerely,
MIIJ Signed By.
A: B, BEACH

A, Bill Beach, Cirector
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

pe:
Wyoming Radiation Control Program Director

L,biz/;/copy of licensee letter:

OMB - Original (IE-07) RDMartin
ABBeach LAYandel)
MRodriguez, OC/LFDCB (M3 4503) CLCain
WLFisher WHollay
NMSIS MIS System
RIV Files (&} RSTS Operator
*RIV:NMSIS *C:NMSIS D S
WHolley:nh CLCain t Beach
/ /91 / /91 - TLAG/9]

*Previously Concurred



